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Comments: Please do not expand access for ebikes beyond what is already designated and built to

accommodate motorized vehicles.  I am concerned about the increased potential for damage to our parks and

forests and the ecosystems of which they are part from increased vehicular access to areas currently accessible

only by foot.  It is, unfortunately, human nature to have less respect and appreciation for things that are too easily

attained, and the regulation and control of the use of ebikes in our forests and parks would be very difficult at

best.  Our wild places should be protected from further degradation by the increased human activity that would

likely result from allowing ebikes off-road.  


